

## HELP GROVE DEVELOP ITS NEW COMPREHENSIVE PLAN!



Grove City Hall Saturday, Dec. 14 3:30 pm – 7:00 pm



Attend an open house during Grove's annual Christmas Parade and festivities to provide your input into the visions and goals for Grove that have been developed for Grove's new comprehensive plan. Walk through displays and chat with planning team staff while you enjoy refreshments and warm up inside City Hall!

The new comprehensive plan will guide Grove's decision making and development for the next 20 years, and we need your feedback to make sure the plan integrates the visions and goals that are most important to Grove residents.